
 
 

 

Active Travel –  

Get to know your school crossing supervisor during “Walktober”  
 

Our School Crossing Supervisors are trained to help children cross the road safely. 

Let's keep our School Crossing Supervisors busy during the month of October, leading into the 

warmer months and always utilise the school crossing.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do not cross the road further down as this is dangerous for our children.  

Teaching children the rules around a school crossing and role modelling safe places to cross the 

road if you are not there are important life skills.
 

Take a couple of minutes to watch our Active Travel Animation to see how you can add Active 
travel into your day: Active Travel - Reduce your car trips to school 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/HILZVW68c3A

